
 

 

Results Collection/Postal Request 
If you are unable to collect your results in person on 21th of August you can ask someone to 

collect them on your behalf or request that they are posted home. Any results that are not 

collected or posted will be emailed to students’ school email addresses after 11:00am. 

 

Please complete and sign the relevant section below and either return the form to 

m.lemin@stclementshigh.org.uk or ask the authorised person to hand it in when collecting results. 

 

 

Candidate name (please print):  

 

 

Where will you be studying in September?  

 

 

What will you be studying in September? e.g., A levels/apprenticeship/diploma 

 
 

 

*Please post my results to the address below. I understand that my results will arrive after the 21nd 

of August. 

 
 
 

*I authorise the person named below to collect my GCSE exam results on my behalf. 

  

 

 

Name of person collecting results (please print):  
 
 
 

This form must be emailed to the exams officer in advance or handed in when the authorised 

person collects your results.  

The authorised person MUST bring with them a photographic form of identification, for example a 

Passport or photocard driving licence.  

Results will not be released unless the correct documentation is made available.  

 

Candidate signature: ___________________________________  

 

Date: ____________________________  

 

If you require any further information about your results please do not hesitate to contact the 

Exams Officer, Mrs Lemin at m.lemin@stclementshigh.org.uk  
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